
MINUTES 

WALKER ART COMMITTEE MEETING 

May 19, 2016 

 

The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, May 19, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall with the following 

present:  Wanda Taylor, Chairman; John Wilson; Sonia Jones, Jenelle Klehammer, Candy Hewes and 

Marcia Wiltsey.  Absent:  Phyllis Adams and Marcia Mader   Also present:  City Manager Joyce Martin. 

 

Wanda called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.   

 

MINUTES  

A motion was made by John, seconded by Sonia to approve the minutes of April 21, 2016.  The motion was 

unanimously approved. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

A card from Paul Jett was read thanking the committee for the award his entry received from the juried art 

show. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

The Treasurer’s Report shows a balance of $9,484.30.  Expenses since the last meeting were:  $280 to 

purchase the Stairway photo that was featured in the juried art show; $48.28 for Community Band postage 

and $236 for an ad in the Anderson County Review for the juried art show.  Discussion was held on the 

amount paid for the ad and it was suggested that other ways of advertising should be considered for the 

2017 show. 

 

CURATOR’S REPORT 

It was agreed to name this committee’s role in the Taste & Talent’s event as “Walking through the Walker”.   

 

Sonia shared pictures of the posters featuring letters from and to Maynard Walker.  These will be turned 

into posters and displayed at the Taste & Talents event in October.  A motion was made by Jenelle, 

seconded by Marcia Wiltsey authorizing Sonia to order poster board at a cost of $3 each for this project.  

The motion was unanimously approved. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Marcia Wiltsey discussed the Kids Watercolor classes that will be held on June 18 and 25 at the Archer 

Room.  To date, only four students have enrolled for these classes.   

 

Candy reported on the Christmas light balls.  It was agreed to proceed with this project.  Wanda will obtain 

prices on lights and chicken wire.  The group will meet on June 9th at 3:00 p.m. at the Town Hall Center to 

make some balls in red, white and blue with the thought in mind of hanging them in a tree during the Fourth 

of July fireworks display at the North Lake.  Sonia and Candy will make an instructional video; Jenelle will  
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present the idea to local organizations; kits including lights and wire will be sold.  It is hoped to have 

enough Christmas balls made to display on Fourth Avenue for this year’s holiday season.  For the record, 

the following names were suggested for this project:  Garnett Holiday Fantasy Orbs; Garnett Sparkling 

Christmas Orbs; Garnett Christmas Fire Flies; Garnett Floating Christmas Orbs.  The members were polled 

and Garnett Holiday Fantasy Orbs received the most votes. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

An e-mail vote was received authorizing the expenditure of $80 to participate in the 2017 Kansas Visitors 

Guide. 

 

No meeting will be held in June. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, Wanda adjourned the meeting at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

      Recorded by Joyce E. Martin 

   


